
 
 
 

 
 
 
IME Group 
 
4 August 2004 
 
 
We recently undertook a consultation process on amendments to the Interim 
Settlement Code. 
 
Unfortunately we have subsequently identified two figures in Schedule 6, on 
the Make up Adjustment Factor Table that need to be changed to the correct 
values. 
 
The changes relate to the period ending 13.00hrs in both Winter Peak and 
Winter Non-Peak days and the figure of 1.0 quoted should be 1.2. 
 
This letter is to advise you that NIE in accordance with the obligations under 
paragraph 11 of Condition 24 of Part III G of the Transmission and Public 
Electricity Supply Licence Document are informing you of the proposed 
amendment and that an updated mark up of the Interim Settlement Code has 
been posted on the SONI website.  
 
If you have any queries or require clarification please contact me directly. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 


